Alaska Plan

The U. S. Department of
Labor today announced funding
of $25,000 to the Alaska Plan
Policy Board for the hiring of a
director.

The Alaska Plan, approved in
1972, is a comprehensive pro-
gram to encourage and facilitate
employment of minority group
persons in buiding and con-
struction trades in Alaska.



